
6th July 2022 

H.E. Mr. Mendsaikhan Zagdjav 

Minister of Food, Agriculture and Light Industry of Mongolia (MoFALI) 

13381 Governmental building 9th, Peace Avenue 16a, Bayanzurkh district,  

Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia  info@mofa.gov.mn 

 Your Excellency,  

RE: Support for the International Year of Rangelands and Pastoralists -2026 

I am writing to confirm the commitment of the Drylands Learning and Capacity Building Initiative 
(DLCI)- www.dlci-hoa.org to support the International Year of Rangelands and Pastoralists. DLCI is 
legally registered as a national Non-Government Organization (NGO) in Kenya with the purpose of 
improving drylands policy and practice in the Horn of Africa. It was established by the people from East 
Africa. DLCI is run and managed largely by indigenous people from dryland regions.  

We, therefore, agree to share our logo to be placed on the IYRP -ISG website ( 
https://www.iyrp.info/friends-of-iyrp,  agree to join the mailing list to receive information about the IYRP 
and be a member of the Regional IYRP support Group (RISG) for East Africa.  

Yours Sincerely, 

Jarso Mokku 

Chief Executive Officer (CEO) 

Email: jmokku@dlci-hoa.org Mobile: +254 (0) 720-982-815 - Website: https://dlci-hoa.org  

Silverpool Office Suites, Block A1| Jabavu Lane, Hurlingham. P.O Box 76471-00508, Nairobi 

Cc:  

Dr. Munkhnasan Tsevegmed, Officer at MoFALI, and Secretary of Mongolia National task force for the 
IYRP: (munkhnasan@mofa.gov.mn & munkhnasan2025@gmail.com) 

Gregorio Velasco-Gil, AGAG, FAO: (gregorio.velascogil@fao.org) Maryam Niamir-Fuller, Vice-Chair 
ISG for the IYRP (mniafull2@gmail.com), Ann Waters-Bayer  (waters-bayer@web.de) Barbara 
Hutchinson (barbaraH@cals.arizona.edu) Ken Otieno (kenotieno@reconcile-ea.org) 

 


